
WAC 132Q-136-030  Users.  (1) College personnel, and official 
student organizations of Washington State Community College District 
17 may use district facilities to hold events for college personnel 
and students provided such use complies with the general policy on the 
use of district facilities pursuant to WAC 132Q-136-010 and that all 
events are scheduled pursuant to WAC 132Q-136-050. Such use does not 
require either academic or administrative unit sponsorship nor does 
such use require approval by the chancellor or other designated staff.

(2) College personnel and official student organizations may use 
district facilities to hold events to which the general public is in-
vited when the event has academic or administrative unit sponsorship 
and the approval of the chancellor or other designated staff.

(3) Organizations or persons other than district personnel or of-
ficial student organizations may use district facilities to hold 
events for members of that organization provided such use complies 
with the general policy of the use of district facilities. Such use 
does not require either academic or administrative unit sponsorship, 
but does require the approval of the chancellor or designee.

(4) Organizations or persons other than district personnel or of-
ficial student organizations may use district facilities to hold 
events to which the general public is invited when the event has aca-
demic or administrative unit sponsorship and the approval of the chan-
cellor or designee.

(5) Use of facilities for religious purposes is permitted on the 
same basis as for nonreligious purposes as long as use for religious 
purposes does not dominate access to facilities pursuant to WAC 
132Q-136-040.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.50.140. WSR 11-20-027, § 132Q-136-030, 
filed 9/23/11, effective 10/24/11; WSR 04-10-065, § 132Q-136-030, 
filed 4/30/04, effective 5/31/04; WSR 84-19-028 (Resolution No. 22), § 
132Q-136-030, filed 9/14/84.]
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